From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: CAB TIMMERMANS ARCHIVES

Subject: FW: Follow-Up Better Regulation Event - Meeting with FVP Timmermans

Date: vendredi 21 décembre 2018 09:42:26

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

image002.png image002.png

Dear A-team,

Could you register this (invitation + reply) please?

Many thanks!



Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 6:22 PM

To: (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu>

Subject: Re: Follow-Up Better Regulation Event - Meeting with FVP Timmermans



Many thanks for the very quick reply and the slot for the meeting on 29 January-14h30 which we gladly confirm. We already informed our members and will let you know who will participate as soon as possible after the break.

Meanwhile many thanks and enjoy the holidays,



Sent from my iPhone

On 19.12.2018, at 09:42, @ec.europa.eu"

@ec.europa.eu> wrote:

Dear ,

Our First Vice-President, Mr Timmermans, is available for a meeting with President Gattaz and a small group of Presidents of your national member federations on 29 January at 14h30.

Many thanks for confirming this appointment.

I will soon send you a template to fill out in order to obtain an e-Pass to give them access to the Berlaymont building.

Kind regards,

Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans



European Commission

BERL-12/238
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32 2 29 77299
fabienne.barbion@ec.europa.eu

Subject: FW: Follow-Up Better Regulation Event - Meeting with FVP Timmermans



I just wanted to briefly check in with you whether you well received my email from 7 December and when we could expect a first feedback on the proposed dates for a meeting. I am sure you are very busy now before Christmas and I am sorry to bother you with this again but we would need to indicate a possible date to our members as soon as possible as most would need to arrange to travel to Brussels for this meeting.

Many thanks for your understanding and best regards,



<image001.jpg>

168 AVENUE DE CORTENBERGH 1000 BRUSSELS - BELGIUM

Tel:+ Mob:

<u>@businesseurope.eu</u> www.businesseurope.eu

EU Transparency register 3978240953-79

"Please read our <u>privacy policy</u>. Should you have any question, you can contact us at <u>privacy@businesseurope.eu."</u>

Sent: 07 December 2018 12:43

To: _____@ec.europa.eu
Cc: ____@businesseurope.eu)' ____@businesseurope.eu>
Subject: Follow-Up Better Regulation Event - Meeting with FVP
Timmermans

Dear _____,

based on our discussions on Tuesday on the occasion of the BusinessEurope Better Regulation event I would like to follow up on you regarding dates for a meeting. As the First Vice President kindly agreed it would be a meeting with our President Gattaz and a small group of our Presidents of our national member federations. As discussed I will give it a try with two dates on which our President would already be in Brussels:

- 29.01. (Tuesday) afternoon
- 12.03. (Tuesday)

Would the FVP be available on those dates? Otherwise we are of course flexible to try and find another possibility.

I think you have also been in touch with my colleague a couple of weeks ago regarding a meeting.

This request can then of course then be disregarded after our latest discussions. Sorry for this double process.

Many thanks again for the good discussions and the participation to our event. An official thank you letter to the FVP as well as our paper "Ambition for Europe 2030" that we shortly referred to at our meeting will follow next week.

I am of course available at any time for further questions.

<image001.jpg>

Best regards,

168 AVENUE DE CORTENBERGH 1000 BRUSSELS - BELGIUM

Tel:+ Mob:

@businesseurope.eu www.businesseurope.eu

EU Transparency register 3978240953-79